MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN
RIVERSIDE CITY TEACHERS ASSOCIATION AND
RIVERSIDE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

January 6, 2022

Riverside City Teachers Association and the Riverside Unified Scheol District recognize
the need to address the increased demand for substitute teachers throughout the
District. To provide more substitute accessibility for the entire District, The Riverside City
Teachers Association and the Riverside Unified School District mutually agree to allow
Riverside Virtual School (RVS) Teachers and Summit View Home Based teachers who
are unable to work from their school site due to COVID related issues the ability to work
from home if they are able/elect. The teacher who is out due to COVID related issues
will make the determination of whether or not they would like the option to continue to
work virtually from home or if they need a substitute for their absence/s.

The term of this agreement will be from January 7, 2022 to January 31, 2022. This
MOU is non precedent setting and in response to addressing the current additional
substitute needs.
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